
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Joreen Kepa <joreenkepa@gmail.com> 
Sent 	 Wednesday, December 06, 2017 7:46 AM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 
Cc: 	 Stacy S. Crivello 
Subject: 	 Manu Adolpho Molokai Planning Commission 

To whom it may concern, 

I'm writing this in suppport of Manu Adolpho to fill a vacant seat on the Molokai Planning Commission. Manu is a 
classmate of mines, we grew up together and I've seen him in many roles as office in high school. He is very reliable 
and see's both sides of any situation. He has the knowledge to go far and strong opinions with whatever he is faced 
with. If he doesn't know the answer he will be honest and let you know that he will find it and will work until he has 
success. I am honored to say that he deserves a shot and shouldn't be turned away based off things that he has no 
control of. I believe you should consider him a candidate to hold a seat in the Molokai Planning Commission. 

Thank you, 

Joreen Kepa I vivint.Solar 
Inside Sales - Agent 
P: (877) 404-4129  ext 1 ask for Joreen 
joreen.kepaevivintsolarcom  
1800 W Ashton Blvd. 
Lehi, UT 84043 
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